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Notice: Blood Donation Camp - Call for Volunteers and Stakeholders 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that the NSS Unit of Subhas Chandra Bose Centenary College is 
organizing a Blood Donation Camp on 18th May 2024, on our college campus. This initiative 
aims to contribute towards meeting the critical need for blood in medical emergencies and 
saving lives in our community. 
We invite all NSS volunteers, students, faculty, staff, and stakeholders of our college to come 
forward and participate in this noble cause by donating blood. Your contribution can make a 
significant difference and serve as a lifeline for those in need. 
Details of the Blood Donation Camp: 

 Date: 18th May 2024 
 Time: 11:00 am 
 Venue: College Seminar Hall 

Why Donate Blood? 
 Blood donation saves lives by providing vital support to patients in medical 

emergencies, surgeries, and treatments. 
 Your donation can make a difference in the lives of accident victims, patients 

undergoing surgeries, individuals with blood disorders, and many others. 
 
For any inquiries or assistance regarding the Blood Donation Camp, please feel free to contact 
us. 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 
SD/- 
Dr. Supam Mukherjee 
Principal 
Subhas Chandra Bose Centenary College 
 
 


